
Information Further to Ministerial Answers 
 

Information further to OAQ34440, issued by Alun Pugh, the Minister for Culture, 

Welsh Language and Sport, on 7 December 2004 

 

To Lisa Francis:  

 

In question time on 5 May 2004 I said that I would send you a copy of any statement that 

issued in Wales on our review of statutory designations for the historic environment.  

 

This is simply to let you know that no statement has yet been issued. We are giving careful 

consideration to the current designations, such as listing, and are keeping in close contact with 

the Department for Culture, Media and Sport given that the primary legislation is common to 

England and Wales. We shall look particularly at the need to reflect particular circumstances 

and experience in Wales.  

 

I would like to apologise for the delay in responding to your inquiry.  

 

 


